Colorado Gun Collectors Association

Dear CGCA Members,

What a great show we had in Greeley! The people in Greeley loved us!

Greeley was a new location for us this year and the event center was a great
venue. The room was large and very well lit. There was a lot of parking, and it
was very convenient for all. Our attendance was more than we have had in the
last few years. Our displays were awesome and of course, there were many good
deals.

Thank you to all of our volunteers. We couldn’t have had the show without you.
We appreciate the dedication that you have to the success of our show.

Thank you to Bob Moulder for his presentation, at our last membership meeting,
on Civil War Guns.

Our next meeting will be June 20, at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00 PM.
Our program is “What I bought at our gun show”.

We have one applicant for membership this month:
Jeff J Phelps of Appleton, WI. Jeff collects single shot rifles.

Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.

If you have questions, please contact:
Les Palmer, President 303-912-5012 President@cgca.com
Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com
Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167 CGCAShow@cgca.com
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